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19th June 2025 

Dear Children, 
 

Competition  
 
St James are hoping to have Nursery Provision from September 2025 and we need your help! 
 
We know our children all have the best ideas and wanted you to help us to ‘Name our Nursery’ 
 
There are lots of ideas but we need to make sure our Nursery is not named the same as any other 
local Nurseries so you would need to double check this first. You could also have a look at some 
of the BCCET Nursery names to give you some ideas. 
 
We would like to have a theme around our patron Saint James who as you all know was a 
fisherman. We would also like the ending of the name to b… @ St James 
 
The deadline for the competition is Monday 23rd June. Please return your entry to your Class 
Teacher. The winner will receive an extra playtime and a treat for their whole class. 
 
Good Luck! 
 
 
               
 
I think we should name the Nursery… 
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